
 

GLEN OSBORNE BOROUGH 

MILITARY BANNER PROGRAM 

      ADDITIONAL DETAILS 
 
 

The Borough Glen Osborne has always taken great pride in the people who served in our military. The Military Banner Program will honor our 

brave service members who are currently serving and those who have served in the military by displaying a 24”x36” full-color double-sided 

banner. These banners will be displayed in Glen Osborne along Beaver Road between Memorial Day and Veterans Day. 

                                                2022 BANNER ORDER SUBMISSION DEADLINE: JULY 20, 2022 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      -----------Sample------------ 
      --Final design may vary-- 

 

HONOREE QUALIFICATIONS 

Eligibility requirements may change based on the number of applications 

received. We encourage all to apply. 
The Honoree must currently serve or have served in the Army, Navy, Air Force, 
Marines, or Coast Guard, including retired, honorably discharged, or killed in action. 

The Honoree must be, or have been, a Glen Osborne Resident, or be a First Degree 
Relative of a current Glen Osborne Resident 

PROGRAM INCLUDES 

One (1)24”x 36” 18 oz. Tyvek Vinyl –Weatherproof full-color double-sided 

industrial banner. 
The Pole Banner Bracket Hardware is included in the Sponsorship Fee. 

Banner to be displayed for three years. * 

The banner will be returned to the sponsor at the end of the three-year 

period. 
REVIEW PROCESS 

The Glen Osborne Banner Committee will review each application, and it is at the sole 
discretion of the committee for approving or denying applications. 

BANNER PLACEMENT 
The Borough determines banner placement, and Banner placement can vary from year to year. 

Only banners purchased through this program will be displayed. 

The expected life of the banner is three years, and after that period, if there is continued interest, you may reapply and purchase a 
new banner. If the banner becomes tattered, torn, or destroyed by (natural or unnatural events) within the three years, the 
Borough may choose to replace or remove the banner. * 

 


